
School Choice Announcement 

Applications for school choice requests will be open from April 9, 2024 to April 26, 2024 for students at 

Crowville School, Fort School, and Winnsboro Elementary. Applications and letters explaining the 

process for school choice will be sent home with students today and available in the school office. All 

applications must be completed and returned by 3:00 p.m. on April 26, 2024. Parents will receive an 

official notification by mail informing them if their transfer application was approved.  


